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As 2020 rages on, God in his goodness gave us two complete rainbows within a short period of time.     

I stopped to meditate and asked, “What is God trying to tell us.” Then it came to me.  

 

 God’s promises are still the same.  

 

Despite the challenges, God’s promises are still for us.  

 

 The rainbow reminds us that He will not destroy the earth with flooding again. But also:  

 

God loved us and sent His Son. I John 4:10 

 He is with us always.  Matthew 28: 20  

  God forgives us.  I John 1:9 

   His peace will guard our hearts.  Philippians 4:7 

    Jesus is coming back again.  John 14:3 

     

The list goes on.  

 

Our church has been meeting outside. In my mind and heart, I hear the word of God sounding off the  

mountains each Sunday. When the speaker says “God”, to me it seems to be extra loud and bounces from 

mountain to mountain reminding me that the rocks will praise God even if we do not. Many Sundays it  

looks like rain, but no rain has come. We are completely undeserving, but he has been so good.  His  

goodness also abounds in hard situations that keep coming our way.  

 

From the sounds echoing off the mountains to the appearance twice, of magnificent rainbows, God is 

revealing himself to us. He is still the God of mercy, grace, and love.  

 

-Please pray with YFC as we continue to minister in these days of uncertainty. I see God’s promise of  

deliverance and we are the messengers of it.  

-Pray for wisdom as we seek new ways to minister to teens. 

-Pray for the health of the staff and for the teens attending.  
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               Below is a picture of the first complete rainbow a few weeks ago.  

                       It happened while I was riding, and it was incredible. 

   Thank you for your continued support and prayers, Dorothy Davidson- Executive Director 

 

 
 

 

 

CNYYFC Staff: 
 

Dorothy Davidson,  

Executive Director 

 

Mike Knowlton, 

Ministry Staff 

 

Chris Knowlton, 

Ministry Staff 

 

Jody Wisse, 

Office Manger 

 

 

                 Upcoming Event-September 13: 

   Chicken BBQ from Millers, Across from Kwik Way, 

                     Unadilla, 10am until gone,  

            Chicken-$6.50, Macaroni Salad-$2.00 

 

    

2020 YFC/MSBC  

Bike Trip  

“City of the Hills Tour” 

Info to Follow in 

September’s Newsletter 


